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INTERLAKE SCHOOL DIVISION 
 

Insert School Name 

Insert Address 
Insert Telephone and Fax Numbers 

 
 

Insert Date 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians: 
 
We want you to be aware that a case of head lice has been reported in your child’s 
classroom.  The lice have been treated, but it is still important that you frequently check 
your child’s head, as head lice can be a persistent, on-going concern in schools. 
 
If you have any questions, please call the Public Health Nurse at (204)467-4400.  Thank 
you for your continued help. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Insert Name 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


